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From: registrar
Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2019 5:16 PM
To: Zulma DeBonis
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2019-0018

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 

From: Webmaster  
Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2019 4:12 PM 
To: registrar  
Cc: Webmaster  
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB‐2019‐0018 

 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
I do not agree with Alectra Utilities Corporation's application to the Ontario Energy Board to raise the electricity 
distribution rates it charges in its five rate zones effective January 1, 2020. I do not agree with Alectra Utilities 
Corporation's application for approval of a rate-adjustment mechanism to fund capital investments that it says it is 
unable fund through current rates. I have no opinion on Alectra Utilities Corporation's request that the Ontario Energy 
Board reverse its previous decision to establish capitalization deferral accounts for each of the Brampton, Enersource 
and Horizon rate zones. 
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